
P.O. Box 14460 
St. Louis, MO   63178-4460 

114 Old State Road 

Ellisville, MO  63021 
Phone: (636) 527-1270 

 
 

 

Date: March 15, 2013 

Subject: End of Life Notification 

To: 6125FA Brick Fuse Customers 

 

Cooper Bussmann will discontinue the 6125FA Brick Fuse Series effective on June 28
th
, 2013.   

 
Last time order date is April 30

th
 

 
The recommended replacement for these part numbers is CB61F Series. Currently, there are no 
replacements for current ratings 2.5A, 2A and below. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this End-of-Life Notice, please contact your local Cooper 
Bussmann Representative or FuseTech@CooperIndustries.com. 
 
Thank you for your business and cooperation with this transition. 
 
 
Jim Chan 
Senior Product Manager 
Electronic Circuit Protection 
Cooper Bussmann 
Jim.Chan@CooperIndustries.com 
 
 

 

6125FA Series CB61F Series 

6125FA250mA N/A 

6125FA375mA N/A 

6125FA500mA N/A 

6125FA750mA N/A 

6125FA1A N/A 

6125FA1.25A N/A 

6125FA1.5A N/A 

6125FA2A CB61F2A 

6125FA2.5A N/A 

6125FA3A CB61F3A 

6125FA3.5A N/A 

6125FA4A CB61F4A 

6125FA5A CB61F5 

6125FA6.3A CB61F6.3A 

6125FA7A CB61F7A 

6125FA10A CB61F10A 

6125FA12A CB61F12A 

6125FA15A CB61F15A 
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